Juliet Hodge

From: Stephen Brandon <fishywork@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 7:56 AM
To: Michelle Gagnon-Smith

Subject: Short term rental agreement

You don't often getemallfromﬂshywork@gmailcomLearn w |s -imbo.rt'ah.f_';f:

To whom it may concern,

| would fike to state my support of allowing both non-hosted and hosted short term rentals in Ledyard.
| agree with the application in the agenda that enforcement a few strict rules such as video
surveillance accessable to the ZEO can solve the pattern problems that have been reported-— for
example noise and parking issues. If there are rules set and strict consequences in place for breaking
such rules, this will motivate STR owners to effectively comply.

Best regards,
Stephen Brandon
203 spicer hill road

Sent from my iPhone




